
From: PATRICIA FULLER
Sent: 12/4/2015 2:07:04 PM
To: RENEE GRUBE; Haley, Nikki; governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com; 
Koon, Danny; Buxton, Ray; Dorn, Sharon; Clarence Jr
Cc: 
Subject: Re: Transferring to USEEOC

Mr. Jenkins, would you please call me (864) 241-4410.  Thank you 

Patricia B. Fuller, Director
US Equal Employment Opportunity Commission
Greenville  Office
301 North Main Street, Suite 1402
Greenville, SC  29601
864.241.4410
Fax: 864.241.4414
patricia.fuller@eeoc.gov

>>> Clarence Jr <upscale81@yahoo.com> 12/4/2015 1:21 PM >>>

SCHAC:

I have not receive notification regarding complaint of being barred from applying 
transferring to USEEOC  Greenville, SC Local Office for investigating. SCHAC 
has stated that my complaint will not be investigated by their agency.

Please send a response.

Clarence Jenkins Jr


